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I	strongly	support	an	increase	in	the	feed-in	tariff	for	domestic	solar	power	and	
that	this	be	mandated	for	retailers	to	pay,	as	opposed	to	an	option.	It	is	clearly	an	
absurdity	that	a	solar	power	supplier	can	be	paid	as	little	as	6c	per	KwH	during	
peak	period	while	the	retailer	on-selling	this	power	is	receiving	over	50c.	
	
Martin	Thrower		
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